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Transfer of ARPA Revenue Loss Funds RPS Football Field 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $750,000 from the ARPA Coronavirus 
State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds Revenue Loss to pay for costs related to the replacement 
or maintenance of the RPS football playing field. 

Explanation: The RHS athletic field is in dire need of replacement.  The field is now ten years 
old and has several deficiencies.  The final football playoff game was in jeopardy as game 
officials were concerned with the playability of the field.  There are some tears and loose ends on 
the field.  Randolph has had a strong football and soccer program for a number of years and they 
often make the playoffs.  Go Blue Devils! 

 


